
 

April 18, 2017 

 

Dear Members of the Ways & Means Subcommittee on Transportation and Economic Development, 

Kane’s Marina would like to confirm our support for the Governor’s Regional Solutions Teams 

(RST) and project funding especially within rural areas. 

The Governor’s RST has helped our marina and two others on Detroit Lake find solutions to stay 

open and continue to provide services to the 12,000 campers that visit our lake yearly during low water 

and drought years. These businesses are key pieces to the economic stability of Detroit Oregon.  

Sincerely, 

Larry Loveberg 

Kane’s Marina 

 

 

 


